September 24, 2009

Dear Andre and Calvin,

We are extremely pleased with the remodeling and addition jobs ATA Construction did on our lakefront house on Pool Pond in Rindge, New Hampshire.

The quality of materials, the professional workmanship, the skilled craftsmanship, the design and final outcomes are all outstanding. You turned a run-down house into an extremely beautiful custom dream house.

Most of all, it was a real pleasure working with you both. You had numerous creative and practical suggestions, were always available when we came up from Connecticut, and returned all our phone calls promptly.

Your subcontractors also reflected your dedication to excellence, and Judy in the office was always helpful.

Everyone we know in Rindge admires the house.

We recommend ATA Construction without any hesitation or reservation. It was a wonderful experience working with you!

Sincerely,

Rick Sirvint Dr. Roberta Gordenstein

4 Whitehill Dr. West Hartford, CT 06117 860 232-1273